
 
 

 
12 October 2016 

 
SUPPLEMENTARY PROSPECTUS  

 
 
The Board of Zelda Therapeutics Ltd (ASX: ZLD formerly Gleneagle Gold Ltd) confirms that on 11 October 
2016 it lodged a supplementary prospectus with the Australian Securities & Investment Commission which 
extends the offer period by a minimum of one month. 
 
Unfortunately, due to technical issues associated with having the company re-admitted to ASX for quotations 
the company is required to issue the attached supplementary prospectus and extend the offer period until no 
earlier than the 11 November 2016. 

The Company confirms that it has received valid subscriptions for $4,000,000.  This extension is merely a 
result of a technical issue related to having shares quoted on the Australian Securities Exchange within three 
months of the lodgement of the prospectus. 

The Board remains excited by the future potential of the Company and looks forward to updating 
shareholders as it moves through this offer extension period and formally completing the acquisition of Zelda 
Therapeutics Pty Ltd.  The company is confident of completing its ASX readmission requirements shortly 
after 11 November 2016. 

Under the terms of the Supplementary Prospectus, the indicative timetable for the reinstatement of Zelda is 
now as follows: 
 

Closing Date for the Offers  11 November 2016 

Dispatch of holding statements  18 November 2016 

Expected date for Shares to be reinstated 
to trading on ASX  25 November 2016 

 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the Supplementary Prospectus or the above timetable please 
contact the Lead Manager to the offer: 
 
CPS Capital Group Pty Ltd 
 
Kelly Smith 
Kelly.Smith@cpscapital.com.au 
 
Jason Peterson 
Jason.Peterson@cpscapital.com.au 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
N J Bassett 
Company Secretary 

Zelda Therapeutics Ltd 
ACN 103 782 378 

www.zeldatherapeutics.com 
Level 45  

108 St Georges Terrace,  
Perth Western Australia 6000 

 

http://www.zeldatherapeutics.com/









